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20th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
RE: Information for Mrs Rogers Class 
 
I am writing to you to share the very lovely news that Mrs Rogers will be adding to her family as she is 
expecting a new baby in 2021. 
 
Whilst I have no doubt that you will join me in congratulating Mrs Rogers on this happy news, I realise as 
parents that you may have concerns about how this will impact teaching for your child. 
 
Mrs Rogers is expected to remain in her current teaching position until well into the Summer term, and 
therefore at this point we do not anticipate a significant change in Year 3 teaching.  However, if anything 
were to change, we would of course share this with you. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our school office if you have any specific questions about this matter. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs M Smith 
Headteacher 
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